
George Bennett Park is located on Route 67 across from the horse farm. 

Written directions from the campus will be available at the Pot-Luck luncheon. 

R.S.V.P. by September 28th to Peggy Klein at: mesklein@yahoo.com 
 

An important Jewish concept (as well as an environmental and social imperative) is Baal Tashchit: do not  
waste.  When you RSVP, please indicate how many will be attending and what you will contribute to the menu 
(salads, dairy dishes, desserts.) B’nai Israel will provide tea, coffee and cold beverages. Please also include a 
contact name, email address and the best phone number where we may reach you. 
 

 

On Tuesday, October 1st, 2019 the Second Day of Rosh HaShanah 5780, we will symbolically cast our sins away by  
tossing breadcrumbs into moving water. In the past, this communal experience at the beginning of the Jewish new year 
has proven to be a wonderful, meaningful opportunity for food, drink and community. This year immediately following 
morning services on the 2nd day of Rosh HaShanah we join together in the Harry & Jeanette Weinberg Community 
Function Hall for a Pot-Luck luncheon and social hour.  

After lunch we will proceed to George Bennett Park for the Tashlich ceremony at the Pomperaug River.  

Breadcrumbs and prayers will be provided.  

Tashlich 
5780 

COME PRAY  

WITH US 


